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John A. Kitzhaber, M.D., Governor

July 13, 1999

Barbara Warren
City Administrator
City of Sisters

PO Box 39

Sisters, OR 97759

Order Approving Water Management and Conservation Plan, Permit #13316
Dear Barbara:

The City of Sisters’ updated Water Management and Conservation Plan was published in the Water
Resources Department’s public notice. One comment was received and is attached for your review.
Based on comments received and our Department’s review, I am pleased to inform you that your
updated Water Management and Conservation Plan has been approved.

Approval of this plan satisfies two requirements. First, it satisfies the condition of water right permit
number G-13316, held by PMR Development for the Pine Meadows Ranch Inc. Because the City of
Sisters annexed the new Pine Meadows Village development, PMR Development was required to
update the City of Sisters’ plan. Second, the original plan approval also required an updated plan
when any large development occurred that would substantially alter the water supply/ demand
outlook for the community.

An update plan will be required in ten years, or on July 13, 2009. You may also choose to update the
plan during your next periodic review. In the meantime, efforts to reduce peak summer usage is
encouraged. We sincerely appreciate your efforts in completing the plan update and promoting
conservation in the City of Sisters. If you have any questions or comments, please contact Lara
Burgel of our staff at (503) 378-8455, extension 301.

Sincerely,

Richard D, Baile%
Administrator, Resource Management Division

Attachment

cc: Kyle Gorman, Watermaster
Water rights file, Application #14486
Lara Burgel, Resource Management Division
Roger Bachman, Oregon Trout
Jim Frost, W&H Pacific





